
 

The County High School, Leftwich is part of The Sir John Brunner Foundation, a company limited by guarantee, registered in England 

and Wales with company number 11227336 and an exempt charity. 

Granville Road, Northwich, Cheshire, CW9 8EZ.  Tel 01606 333 300 

admin@leftwichhigh.com http://www.leftwichhigh.com/ Twitter @leftwichhigh 

 

 

 
Achieving Excellence for all  

Aspiration Kindness Pride 
 

 
Principal Mr R Warburton BA (Hons), PGCE 

November 2024 

Year 10 Information Evening: Thursday 28th November 6pm 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to invite you to our forthcoming in-person Year 10 Information Evening. The aim of the evening is to 

provide information and updates to help ensure students achieve excellence in Years 10 and 11 and to ensure that 

you feel better able to support them. 

As part of the evening, Year 11 students will be available before and after the presentations to demonstrate the 

effective revision strategies that they have used in different subjects.  This will provide students, parents and carers 

with more understanding of what effective revision looks like. 

Welcome and Introduction   
Mr R Warburton, 

Headteacher 

How to succeed in Year 10 
How are Year 10 Minimum Expected Grades (MEGs) set? What are the 
arrangements for Student Tracking 1 in Year 10 and why are they important? What 
are the best ways for students to prepare for ST exams? What are the most 
effective revision strategies to use? 

Miss C Thomas, Assistant 
Headteacher 

Year 10 expectations 
Ready, Respectful and Safe, Embracing Opportunities 

Mrs L Kane Deputy 
Headteacher 

Supporting students to Achieve Excellence in Year 10                                         

How we create a positive culture for all students to Achieve Excellence: Personal 

Development, opportunities and wellbeing.   

Mr B Jeffrey 
Learning Leader: Year 10 

A student’s perspective 

Life in Year 10 and beyond at The County High School Leftwich Junior Leaders 

 

The knowledge gained from this evening will support you and your child throughout Years 10 and 11 so that students 

can be successful and achieve excellence. We hope you and your child will be able to join us. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr R Warburton  

Headteacher   
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